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Comments: Adding huge tourist resorts to Montana's forest land is not in the best interest of the wildlife, not in the

best interest of the land, and most certainly not in the best interest of the people of Montana.  Granting

permission for an out-of-state corporation to build an invasive and environmentally questionable tourist attraction

is just a bad idea.  Montanans very much value our wild outdoors and our wildlife, and such an installation would

be greatly and immeasurably detrimental to both. 


